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Stephen J. Puleo

From: John K. Wescott

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 9:16 AM

To: Stephen J. Puleo

Subject: 868 Roosevelt Trail.

Good morning, Steve, 

 

I only have a couple of things on the sketch plan.  I’m ok with one way drive to the rear of the building.  However, the 

proposed parking spots next to the garage may be problema c for people exi ng the building in an emergency.  Just 

move those parking spaces so they wouldn’t cause confusion with the exits and also put up a sign that says no parking 

fire lane.  We wouldn’t necessarily need another lock box for the gate but rather add a key to the new exis ng box on 

the front of the building.  Hope this helps. 

 

Respec%ully,  

 

John K.Wescott 

Deputy Fire Chief  

Inspections, Prevention, Operations  

CPE-I, CFI-I 

 


